
 

 

 
  

 

 

15 November 2022 

Dear Mambourin Community Member,  

Re: COVID-19 update 

You may be aware that the number of active COVID cases in Victoria has significantly 

increased in the last week, with experts suggesting we are facing a new wave of COVID 

infections. We have also seen an increase in new cases across the Mambourin community. 

To ensure the health and safety of everyone at Mambourin, all staff, volunteers and visitors 

will be required to wear a mask. Community members who are comfortable and able to 

wear masks are also encouraged to do so. 

We urge you to stay vigilant and follow COVID-safe practices such as:  

• maintaining social distance 

• avoiding physical greetings such as handshakes 

• taking extra care on public transport and in crowded venues 

• practising good hand hygiene   

• taking a test and staying at home if you have any cold or flu symptoms. 

To keep our hubs as safe as possible, it is especially important that you do not attend if you 

are unwell, even if you have tested negative for COVID-19. 

We are still available to support you to book or attend a vaccination clinic appointment. 

Please speak to a member of your local hub team to organise this. 

If you have any questions or concerns about this, please don’t hesitate to speak to your 

local hub manager or you can contact me directly on 0409 136 157 or at 

CEO@mambourin.org. 

Thank you for your ongoing efforts to keep everyone at Mambourin safe – we really 

appreciate your care for our community.    

Yours sincerely, 

 
Rohan Braddy 
Chief Executive Officer 
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